
The Corporation of the 
Township of Otonabee-South Monaghan 

MEDIA RELEASE September 12, 2023 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

CAO Appointment 

The Council of the Township of Otonabee South Monaghan is 
pleased to announce the appointment of Heather Scott to the position 
of Chief Administration Officer.  Heather will continue her role as 
Clerk while also assuming the CAO responsibilities effective 
September 11, 2023.   “Heather has been an asset to our township 
for almost 30 years, she has been the Deputy CAO for over 10 years 
and has acted in the CAO’s role when required.  She has a strong 
work ethic, is respected by our staff, is familiar with our township and 
has earned this opportunity” said Mayor Joe Taylor.  

For further information contact: 

Mayor Joe Taylor 

705 295 4886 

Mayor@osmtownship.ca 
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